NATIONAL POWER CORPORATION

20 December 2023

MR. JULSAMAD S. TAHIR g
Authorized Representative

MEDZAR SHIPPING LINES

1018 2™ Street Aurora Village,

Guiwan, Zamboanga City

Email: hg_tahir@yahoo.com

SUBJECT: NOTICE TO PROCEED
Contract No. LOG MSSP 2023-10-100-ALC
Re: Emergency Procurement of Additional Fuel Hauting Services to
SPUG Power Plants and Barges (Lot 2 - Sulu and Lot 3 — Tawi-Tawi)
PR Nc. HO-FMG23-010 / EC231018-NA00343

Dear Mr. Tahir:

- We are pleased to inform you that the contract between National Power Corporation and Medzar
Shipping Lines.for the Emergency Procurement of Additional Fuel Hauling Services to SPUG
Power Plants and Barges (Lot 2 — Sulu and Lot 3 ~ Tawi-Tawi) has been approved. A copy of the
said contract is attached for your reference

As to the approved request for advance implementation of fuel hauling services under this
contract, wherein you conformed under a separate letter dated 31 October 2023, the contract
eventually became effective on 01 November 2023

You may now coordinate directly with our plant officials and/or personnel for the details of the
contract implementation of the supply of additional diesel fuel including delivery schedules.

Thank you.

Attachment. as stated
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